
October 24, 2019 
 
The Administration will be requesting second reading passage for Ordinance 2019-19 for the November 
12, 2019, Council agenda to o allow for the bond refunding to occur prior to year-end. 
 
Thanks and please let me know if you have any questions, 
 
Steven Schmidt, CPA 
Director of Finance 
City of Green 
1755 Town Park Boulevard 
P.O. Box 278 
Green, Ohio  44232-0278 
(P) (330) 896-6603 
(F) (330) 896-6606 
sschmidt@cityofgreen.org 
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